nationalgrid

November 17, 2023

Dear Neighbor,

It is necessary to close 65" Street between 37" Ave & Broadway and 65" Street
between Broadway & 35" Ave to protect the public and give construction crews
room to work safely. Access for residents and businesses will be provided
intermittingly. Proper signage will be provided on the affected streets to
communicate closure and detour information.

e November 24" through December 1°* Mon- Fri 7am-6pm
We will keep you updated; however, if you have any questions— we encourage you
to call or email our customer contact center at: box.brooklyn@nationalgrid.com or
(929)322-0143.
Thank you for your continued patience and understanding as we work to complete

this important project in your area.

Thank you,
The Project Team

*Schedule subject to change
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